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Friday 10th January 

 
School Attendance Matters  

This week’s  Attendance 
Our target for attendance is 

96%. 
Attendance Award in Reception 

goes to Class 10 
Attendance Award in Year 1 goes to 

Classes 5&6 
Attendance Award in Year 2 goes to Class 1 

 

Class 1 Class 7 91.4% 96.7% 

Class 2 Class 8 95% 92% 

Class 3 Class 9 90% 86.7% 

Class 4 Class 10 97.3% 96% 

Class 5 Class 11 92% 97.9% 

Class 6 Class 12 92% 97.9% 

 APPLICATIONS FOR SCHOOL 
CLOSING DATE JANUARY 15TH, 2020 

Please note that applications for school must be completed by Wednesday 15th January. 
All applications should be accompanied by a Faith Form which is available from the school office 

Wednesday 8th January 2020 
 

Sensory Room Opening 
 

We were pleased to welcome guests from the Wooden 
Spoon charity  and our very special guest, former Eng-
land and Liverpool player; Sammy Lee on Wednesday 

morning. 

  

Sammy Lee formally opened our Sensory Room. 

  

Wooden Spoon have funded the creation of a Sensory 
Room. Our sensory room is a magical place to be to 

relax, feel calm, forget the cares of the day, to be  
happy and play. 
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DATE EVENT 

Friday 10
th
 January Class 5 Assembly (9:15) 

Wednesday 15
th
  

January 
Class 6 Stay and Read (9:15) 

Friday 17
th
 January Class 8 Assembly (9:15) 

MONDAY 20TH JANUARY FOSMMIS MEETING 5PM 
ALL WELCOME 

Friday 24th January Class 2 Assembly (9.15) 
 

Wednesday 22
nd

  
January 

Class 5 Stay and Read (9:15) 

Wednesday 29
th
 

January 
Class 8 Stay and Read (9:15) 

Friday 31st January Class 1 Assembly (9.15) 

Thursday 6th February OPEN EVENING 

Thursday 13th  
February 

Visitation by Bishop Tom Williams 

Thursday 13th  
February 

OPEN EVENING 

Friday 14th February Finish for half term 

Sharing our Faith 

 

Thank you to Class 5, who led our assembly this morning 

all about the Epiphany. 

 

The feast of the Epiphany is traditionally celebrated on 6th 

January and in some countries is the time when presents 

are given and families gather for a special meal.  

 

This week, the children were asked to think about the gifts the Wise Men brought to Jesus and 

the gifts we can give to him through prayer and our actions.  

 

A Prayer to Share  

Father, when the Magi came to visit  

Jesus, your love was revealed for all people. May we too by our lives lived out by the guiding of 

your Holy Spirit, reveal your love for everyone. AMEN 

PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DATE OF FOSMMIS MEETING 
MONDAY 20TH JANUARY AT 5PM 


